
  
 
 
 
 
 
July 19, 2002  
Electronic Bulletin No. 318 

 
Pacer Stacktrain Stackfacts Announcement 
 

NEW PACER STACKTRAIN CONTAINER YARD IN 
DALLAS 

 
 
Effective Monday, July 22, 2002 Pacer Stacktrain will open a new 
container yard in Dallas.   
 
Pacer CY 
5301 2nd Ave 
Dallas, TX   
Hours:  Monday 0700 thru Saturday 2300 
 
Empty Container Termination: 
All empty 48' and 53' containers will terminate at this yard beginning 
Monday. 
 
Security Code: 
Truckers will be required to enter the following code # to enter the cy 
security fence...1244.  Please make sure your draymen are aware of 
this requirement. 
 



Please call the Atlanta Equipment Dispatch office at 877-210-6309 
with any questions regarding this announcement. 
 


